Measles and Chickenpox Immunisations

Dear parent and caregivers

I write to inform you that a student in our school is currently receiving treatment, which results in a lowered immune system. This means the student is more prone to getting ill from infections. As the student is not contagious but has a chronic illness, it is important he/she participates actively in the day to day school program without any major limitations. A major concern is that if this student develops measles, chickenpox, whooping cough or influenza, he/she could become seriously ill. I seek your cooperation in preventing this situation.

If your child has or may have measles or chickenpox, I would ask that you please:

- do not send them to school
- notify the school office on 9604 5568 as soon as possible
- take them to your GP or medical centre to confirm diagnosis if possible

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards

Gerlelle Goldfinch

Principal 19.2.21